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THE NSW RFS & BRIGADES DONATIONS 
FUND                           By Margaret Ferguson 
At the beginning of March NSWRFS brigades were 
advised of the establishment of a $20 million Fund 
for Brigades. Applications for funding of up to 
$10,000 per brigade through the Brigade Grants 
program opened on 27th February, 2020. 
Following the recent fires, Putty Brigade received some 
amazing donations from Putty residents and now has 
adequate equipment for use within the station and on  
fire ground, so we considered asking for funding to 
concrete the apron in front of the three roller doors.   
This was an included item in the application guidelines 
and something we have wanted to do for some time now.  

After consulting Putty Brigade members with the 
proposal and receiving positive replies, we went ahead 
with the application.    

Our brigade was recently advised by the Trustees of the 
NSW RFS & Brigades Donations Fund (the Trust) that 
our grant application for $10,000.00 had been approved. 
This funding has to be spent by the 30th December 2020 
so expect to see different activity at the Putty Brigade 
Station over the second half of this year.  
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REMEMBERING 
THE ANZACS 
It was a lonely scene 
where solitary folk 
and couples 
wandered into the 
Putty Hall yard to the 

Commemorative rock at different times on 
Anzac Day to pay their respects to our 
veterans and those still serving.  
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